

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Development on Brookland farm

1 message

Michael Collett

10 January 2023 at 11:46

To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

I am writing about my anger of house being built on the land at Brookland farm,

before more houses are built you need better inferstucture to cope schools doctors and sewage upgrading plus South Street could not cope with the traffic it is bad enough at present I moved to Kent from Oxfordshire over the last 45years the county has become a place for outsiders locals can not afford the ridiculous price of houses the reason sewage is being put in the sea is because of over development I am a keen fly Fishermen and involved with the rivers Trust over development has caused 60% of river pullotion with sewage plants not capable of amount also please don't ruin aovely price of land we need to keep our green spaces Kent is the highest populated county with heart 2 million people we don't want more

Kind regards Mike collett

Get BlueMail for Android